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Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 
Latitude Race 2 
 
We had the second latitude race of the season, with boats Mehitabel, Quetzal III, Little wing, Invictus, 
Snitch, Fantasy, and Shawandose, owned by John Ford, showing up to the start line. The light air that was 
expected to change direction lead to a shorter course, to Latitude B. The wind ended up holding quite 
nicely, and with an afternoon of racing done early Invictus, Quetzal III, Shawandose and Mehitabel rafted 
up to enjoy swimming and adult beverages, at the same time of course.  
 
The race results are: 
 

1. Snitch 
2. Mehitabel 
3. Invictus 
4. Fantasy 
5. Shawandose 
6. Quetzal III 
7. Little Wing  

 
Red Jacket  
 
Red Jacket will be August 5th, with cocktail hour starting at 5pm and dinner at 6pm. Please make 
reservations with Trevor for the chicken BBQ before July 26th!  
 
Trevor Erb, ​Fleet Captain Red Jacket Yacht Club​  Terb@stny.rr.com   607-725-3072  
 
No Coast Regatta  
 
There will not be a latitude race this weekend due to IYC hosting the No Coast Laser Regatta. We’re still 
looking for race committee crew! Please contact David Filiberto if you’re able to help out 
dmf22@cornell.edu​  ​and check out this for more information if you’re interested in racing. Just a reminder, 
IYC has a laser available to members.  
 
 
Liz Clark  
CLCF Secretary 
CLCFCrew@gmail.com 
Fill out this form if you want to crew!  

mailto:dmf22@cornell.edu
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n_LfPARc55NnCE-Obu1DWKiSjRq2tq4MzQtkB0C58Sg/edit?ts=58e19192


 
 


